
This letter to the ‘Express’ would have 

been of concern to many 

Dear Sir,  I shall be obliged if you will kindly allow 

me through the medium of your paper to issue a 

warning to all owners of dogs living in the vicinity 

of Bushwood to take particular care of their dogs 

when let out for exercise. On Tuesday evening, 

my dog (an Irish terrier) was in front of the    

keepers lodge when he was shot. 

I have not been able to find out who killed him 

but if any readers have their dogs shot in this 

neighbourhood I shall be glad if they will         

communicate with me. 

T.W. Mitchell, “Penrith”,  Beacontree Rd. 

29th July, 1914 
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